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Arbutus Point Restoration Work Now Complete 
 
The City’s beach protection work near the labyrinth at Arbutus Point in the Parksville Community Park has now 
been completed successfully and on time by the contractor, Parksville Heavy Equipment.  
 
This restoration work was necessary to protect the beach from the effects of erosion. The project which will 
result in a more sustainable shoreline involved an 850 square metre area of Parksville Bay. The Arbutus Point 
work included placement of riprap, granular beach fill, ballasted large logs as well as the removal of an existing 
lock-block seawall and installation of ten metres of storm pipe. 
 
To comply with environmental regulations, we were given a four week window in August and are pleased the 
work was completed well ahead of schedule. We do realize this is a busy time of the summer for the 
Community Park and sincerely appreciate the patience and cooperation of our residents and visitors during 
construction.  

### 
 
 
           BEFORE RESTORATION WORK                                                              AFTER RESTORATION 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
For more information: 
 

Engineering Department 
250 951-2488 
 
Deb Tardiff 
Manager of Communications 
250 954-3073 
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